The NNER Governing Council voted electronically to approve the MOU with Wright State University to house the NNER administrative offices on campus and provide office support. The MOU clearly outlines the mutual responsibilities of the NNER and Wright State University in supporting the NNER's work. Below is the call for a vote that was posted to the GC members.

The document was reviewed and approved by a majority of setting voting members who responded by the deadline.

Dear GC Colleagues,

As Chair of the GC and as agreed upon at our meeting in Orlando, I am forwarding the MOU that has been developed by Wright State University with the support of the Dean of the College of Education and Human Services, Charlotte Harris and our NNER co-Directors Ann Foster and Greg Bernhardt. Please review the document and send an email with your comments and vote by May 10th so we can move the process forward. We are grateful for all the hard work that went into this transitional step for the NNER and we look forward to your continuing support and confidence in the work we are all engaged in with our partners both locally and across settings.

Deb Shanley

NNER GC Chairperson